Keri O'Brien

From: Ben Harrison <benharrisonkw@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 9:29 AM

To: City Clerk External E-Mail

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bayview Park baseball field

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Madam Mayor and City Commissioners,

re: Bayview Park baseball field

As someone who is both old and “old-school”, I would be reluctant to replace the grass
field with artificial turf. Unlike our sons, I didn’t grow up here, nor have I ever played baseball
at Bayview Park, but from what I’ve read these are hallowed grounds that I would be reluctant
to cover. I can’t help but of think baseball and the smell of grass, that with care, has replenished
itself for generations. Admittedly, I don’t know all the pros and cons, but manufactured turf
does wear out.

Thank you for letting me share my opinion.

Ben Harrison
827 White St.



